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On Sunday, August 4, 2024, at approximately 9:40 a.m., officers from the Lone Tree Police Department 
responded to a call regarding a person in crisis near the southbound off-ramp to the E-470 flyover. 
Officers briefly interacted with the male subject before he positioned himself on the outside of the wall 
with the intent to fall. An officer attempted to stop him and the subject fell from the flyover to the 
ground below, near westbound E-470. He was pronounced dead on scene, and the identity is not being 
released pending notification of family. The Douglas County Critical Incident Response Team (CIRT) 
was called on scene to assist with the investigation.  
  
Currently, the westbound and eastbound lanes of C-470//E-470 are currently closed for investigation. 
Further updates will be provided once the roadways are reopened.  
 
 


